Proposed merger of McKenzie Group Practice and Victoria Medical Practice

Feedback Form

[bookmark: _GoBack]The practices of McKenzie Group Practice and Victoria Medical Practice would like to submit an application to Durham, Darlington and Tees Area Team proposing to merge the two practices. 

The aim of the merger is to provide patients with better access to a greater choice of clinicians and a wider range of services. We are committed to keeping all that is best and most cherished about the family doctor whilst maximising benefits found from working in a larger organisation. 

It is very important that we hear the thoughts of our patients and understand your views.

An open public engagement meeting will also be held where we will be happy to discuss the proposed merger and answer any questions that you may have.

We would be grateful for your feedback by no later than 4th July and we will continue to keep you updated with any further developments

Please use the box provided below to provide any comments or questions you may have.

If you would like feedback/answers to your questions please fill in your contact details below:

Name:							
Telephone Number:
Email Address:



